
From:​ YU Campus Security 
Date:​ November 29, 2020 at 12:36:03 PM EST 
Subject:​ ​[Adminberen] Shuttle Update 
 

Dear Students, 
  
We are happy to announce that the inter-campus shuttle service between the Wilf 
and Beren campuses will resume ​on Nov. 30th.​  The shuttle will be on a reservation 
basis for undergraduate students only, and will run on a limited schedule.  We will 
be using a school bus – instead of our regular van – to provide for social distancing. 
We hope to continue service between campuses as long as ridership is consistent 
and health conditions permit.  Students who reserve a seat on the shuttle and do 
not use the space, or who do not adhere to our safety protocols, will put the 
sustainability of the shuttle at risk.  Additionally, for the safety of all concerned, 
riders will be required to strictly adhere to our COVID-19 rules detailed below. We 
also hope to continue to offer additional inter-campus transportation for some 
events as well. 

 ​Signing up 
All undergraduate students can sign up for the shuttle using one of 2 different 
methods. 

● MY YU app 
○ Menu 
○ Scroll down to “Campus Info” category 
○ Tap “Shuttle (Inter-Campus)” 
○ Sign In using “User Login” 
○ Use your Inside Track credentials to login. 
○ Follow the cues to register for the shuttle service 

  

● Web Browser 
○ Type in ​www.yushuttles.com 

○ Menu 
○ Scroll down to “Campus Info” category 
○ Tap “Shuttle (Inter-Campus)” 
○ Sign In using “User Login” 
○ Use your Inside Track credentials to login. 
○ Follow the cues to register for the shuttle service.  

  

Once a student reserves a spot on the shuttle, they will receive a 
conformation email which they will need to show the security officer upon 
entering the shuttle with their ID card​.  
  
Shuttle (BUS) Information 

http://www.yushuttles.com/


● Before entering the shuttle and during the duration of the ride, 
students will be required to wear a face mask. 

● Students should sit in every other seat, so they are not directly next 
to, behind or directly across from someone. 

  
Pickups and drop offs will be from the following locations: 

● Wilf Campus​ – On Amsterdam Ave facing north between 186Th & 
187Th Street, by Burger & Grill restaurant. 

○ Students can wait for the shuttle in the lounge of Morgenstern 
Residence Hall. 

● Beren Campus​ – Brookdale Residence Hall 50 East 34Th Street. 
○ Students can wait for the shuttle in the front lounge of 

Brookdale Residence Hall 
  
Schedule 
Days – ​Monday – Thursday​ ​Starting 11/30/2020 
 

Daytime hours: 
Wilf: 

● 8:00 AM - One Way  

Evening hours: 
Beren: 

● 5:15 PM 

● 7:15 PM 

● 9:15 PM 

Wilf: 

● 6:15 PM 

● 8:15 PM 

● 10:15PM 

  

The first shuttle will begin at the Beren Campus ​starting at 5:15pm​. 
  
For additional questions please contact ​security@yu.edu 

 


